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On March 11 at approximately 10:00 a resident of Les Perry Road in Whitley City reported that someone had entered
their home possibly around March 1 and stripped all the copper wiring out.A A case was opened and is under
investigation.

On March 12 an employee of Adanta Clinical Services reported that on approximately February 15 someone had stolen
four connectors out of the heating units.

On March 12 at approximately 14:30 Jason Stephens, owner of Southern Performance, reported that between February
20 and March 12 someone had stolen a motor from his place of business. The motor stolen was a 2.2 Eco-Tech from a
2005 Chevy Cobalt, VIN 1G1AK12F857589957. A possible suspect has been identified and the investigation is
continuing.

On March 14 at approximately 11:45 a resident of Lum Strunk Road in Strunk reported that someone had broken outA a
side window on their mini van with a rock. The case is open and under investigation.
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